

Publications

IRS Provides Further Guidance on Operation of the Small Business Health Insurance Tax Credit

ATTORNEYS & PROFESSIONALS

Elizabeth Thomas Dold

edold@groom.com 202-861-5406

Christine Keller

ckeller@groom.com 202-861-9371

Brigen Winters

bwinters@groom.com 202-861-6618

PUBLISHED

01/05/2011

SERVICES

The small business health insurance tax credit was added by the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act to provide a tax credit for eligible small businesses that provide health insurance coverage to their employees (the "Credit"). The Credit is available for taxable years beginning after December 31, 2009.

The Internal Revenue Service ("IRS") previously issued guidance on who is eligible for the Credit and how the Credit is calculated. Recently, the IRS released Notice 2010-82 which expands on the previous guidance issued regarding the Credit through 2013.

The attached memo provides a summary of this additional guidance.

IRS Provides Further Guidance on Operation of the Small Business Health Insurance Tax CreditDownload